
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Monday 15th December 2014 

 

Re: Important Dates 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we near the end of this term, I thought I would take this opportunity to highlight some important dates coming 
up in the next half term: 

Thursday 8th January sees our Year 8 and 9 Information choices evening  

Week beginning Monday 12th January are the Year 11 Mock exams 

Thursday 15th January is our Year 13 Parent Evening starting at 4.30pm 

Week beginning Monday19th January are the year 12/13 Mock exams 

Monday 26th January is the next Parent Forum starting at 6pm in the International Centre 

Wednesday 11th February is our Year 7 Parent Evening starting at 4.30pm in the Main Hall and B block classrooms 

(Advance notice for Thursday 26th February-Year 11 Parent Evening) 

Any further information relating to these events will be posted on our website. 

In the meantime may I wish you all a peaceful and restful break. 

 

Steve King 
Assistant Headteacher 

 


